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I strongly oppose HB 3075.   

1.  It extends goverment over-reach of Ballot Measure 114, which, as you know, was 

passed by the citizens of Oregon. In addition, it is another attempt to over-rule 

the will of the people. 

2.  I have been a responsible fire-arm owner for more than 50 years and strongly 

oppose another "gun grab" by Oregon politicians. 

3.  This is another assult on my Second Amendment Constitutional rights. 

 

Respectfully, 

M Susan Miller 

  


